WHITE OAK TOWNSHIP REGULAR BOARD MEETING
October 8, 2007
The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:30 p.m. on October 8, 2007. Roll call as follows:   Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee Todd Baker, Zoning Administrator Kenneth Chamberlain, and Lori Demers came to sit it. Invocation was given by Trustee Graf.
A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the minutes of the September 10, 2007 Regular Board Meeting. Motion Carried.
A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the minutes of the Planning Commission from 9-20-07 and the Park Committee meeting from 8-8-07. Motion carried.
Moved by Clerk Vernon, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer's report as printed and placed on file. Motion carried. CD #83697 matures on 11-14-07. We will decide at the November meeting what to do with it.
Ken Chamberlain gave his report. Our new service with FreedomNet is up and running.
A motion was made by Trustee Baker seconded by Trustee Graf to accept the bid for electrical work from Advanced Electrical Wiring Inc. The total bid was for $1,985.00 which does not include $200.00 for the electrical permit. $992.50 to be paid in advance and the remainder upon completion. Motion carried.
Burnham and Flower sent us a letter along with the bill for renewal. They recommend an increase in our liability limit to $5 million. We will get more information and make a decision at the November meeting.
Moved by Trustee Graf, Seconded by Trustee Baker to pay the bills as presented. Motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. Respectfully Submitted,
Leela A. Vernon, Clerk
